
Fountain Hills Sanitary District  

ASR Well Control Facility & Restroom  

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony December 18, 2019 

Top crew leaders from Hunter Contractors, Overton Builders, 
and Wilson Engineers that helped to build the facility were on 
hand to celebrate the opening.  

Two Government entities came together to celebrate the 
opening.  On the left, Mike Scharnow (Councilmember),  Art 
Tolis (Councilmember), Dana Trompke (District Manager), Alan 
Magazine (Councilmember), Jerry Butler (District Director), Ginny 
Dickey (Mayor), behind her is Bob Thomson (District  Director), 
Gregg Dudash (District Director), Stan Connick (Architect), Tom 
Reski (District Director), and Michael Maroon (District Director). 

A crowd of local residents turned out for the ribbon cutting 
and the opening of the restrooms on the east side of     
Fountain Park by the parking lot.  

Ginny Dickey (Mayor) and Gregg Dudash (Sanitary District 
Chairman) cut the ribbon signifying the opening of the long 
awaited, and much needed restrooms at Fountain Park.   

 

 

 

An educational sign will be permanently placed on the 
building, explaining how Fountain Hills Sanitary District 
Recycles Every Drop. 

 

Stop by and take a look! 


